
Harvest Club
Community State Bank
1500 Main Street
Union Grove, WI 53182

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Registration Info | Questions? (262) 878-3763
To register for Harvest Club events, please call the number above or visit the Harvest Club page 
online at CSB.bank. For other questions or inquiries please contact Harvest Club Director, Jenny 
Braun by email: jbraun@csb.bank or by phone: (262) 878-3763. 

Spring is in the air! Do I dare say anything 
about our mild winter? I love snow in 
December, January, or February. But when 
those little white things fly in April and 
May, I’m not a fan. In Wisconsin, we can 
experience all four seasons in one day! 
I’m so happy spring is here! Walking 
outside and hearing the birds chirping and 
seeing the trees blossoming brings a smile 
to my face.
I saw this quote the other day and I 
wanted to share: “Some people wait all 
week for Friday. All year for summer. All 

their life for happiness. Don’t be like them! Be happy now!” It hit 
home for me. Celebrate today, because it is a true gift. We have so 
much to celebrate together this newsletter!
I’m happy to announce that we’ll be bringing back our Cards and 
Coffee event. It was so nice to grab a cup of coffee at Shepherds 
Community Café and enjoy each other’s company! If you’d even 
like to just stop by, enjoy the patio, or simply chat...that’s fine too! 
Your coffee or smoothie is on the house! 
I’m also excited to let you know that we have a few upcoming 
Community Shred Events! Make sure to check out the “Security” 
article inside of this newsletter for more information! 
In May we are going to take a step back and explore Manitowoc. 
We have a fun filled day which includes visiting the Wisconsin 
Maritime Museum and Submarine, Farm Wisconsin Discovery 
Center, and a few other quaint stops along the way. You won’t want 
to miss it! 
In June we’ll head to The Fireside to see The Church Basement 
Ladies in “A Mighty Fortress is Our Basement”.  We’ll also be 
stopping at the Simple Life Country Store for some shopping. So 
that’s why we’ll be leaving a bit early. Don’t forget some extra cash 
if you plan to buy some treats! 
Then in July we’ll be purchasing a limited supply of Racine County 
Fair tickets for Harvest Club Members to attend the Steve Meisner 
Polka Band Concert. We hope you’ll join us! Don’t forget to wear 
your buttons!  

A Message from Jenny...

Jennifer Braun
Harvest Club Director

Continued inside, page 2.

Friday, July 29th | 2 PM - 5 PM
Are you ready to polka? Community State 
Bank invites you to the Racine County Fair on 
Friday, July 29th from 2:00 PM until 5:00 PM 
for the Steve Meisner Polka Concert. This is an 
exclusive Harvest Club VIP opportunity that is 
available to members at no cost! Tickets are 
limited. Don’t forget to wear your buttons! We’ll 
be giving out prizes at the event! 

Please reserve your spot by Tuesday, July 26th! 
Registered guests can pick up their tickets on 
Thursday, July 28th from 9 AM until noon at the 
Cards and Coffee event at Community State 
Bank in Union Grove. 

Register Online or Call (262) 878-3763!

Tuesday, August 30th, 2022
We’ll start with a tour on an Original Wisconsin Duck. 
Then we’ll have lunch and enjoy a music show at the 
Wisconsin Opry. Last we’ll visit a lavendar farm and if 
time allows, we’ll visit the casino! 

Cost: Members $145.00 | Non-Members $150

Monday, August 8th
Final Sign-Up: 

Pick-Up Location: 
7:15 AM - 6:00 PM 
St. Pauls Lutheran   
1610 Main Street 
Union Grove 
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MAY
9th	 Sign-Up Deadline: Let’s Explore Manitowoc

11th	 Sign-Up Deadline: A Mighty Fortress

12th	 Cards and Coffee

19th	 Let’s Explore Manitowoc

JUNE
1st	 A Mighty Fortress at the Fireside 

23rd	 Cards and Coffee

JULY
28th	 Cards and Coffee | Fair Ticket Pick-Up

29th	 Polka at the Racine County Fair

AUGUST
8th	 Sign-Up Deadline: Discover the Dells 

25th	 Cards and Coffee

30th	 Discover the Dells

MAY - AUGUST  2022



Lastly, in August we’re going to be discovering the 
Wisconsin Dells by taking a scenic boat ride on a Wisconsin 
Duck, enjoying a dinner show with country music, and 
exploring a lavender farm. We might also have some time to 
stop at the casino before our ride home.   

Well that’s what we have planned 
folks! I want to thank each and 
every one of you that joined us for 
our locally featured trips the last 
few months. It’s been great seeing 
you out and about again.
I hope I continue to see you at all 

of our upcoming events and if you ever have any questions, 
please let me know. I’ll see you soon and until then, may 
you all enjoy each day to the fullest. 

See you soon,

A Message from Jenny Continued...

Did you know that you can register for upcoming 
Harvest Club trips online? For a limited time, 

Harvest Club Members and Non-Members can 
receive a $5.00 discount when you register online 
for any upcoming Harvest Club Event. Follow the 

instructions below to get started! 

REGISTER ONLINE

Visit the Harvest Club Online:
CSB.bank/harvest-club
and scroll to the bottom to view events.

Register for Events
Pick and choose the events you would like to 
attend and fill out the online registration. The 
registration will instruct you to pay by check 
(mailing instructions below). A confirmation 
e-mail will be sent to you immediately after your 
submission.

HARVEST CLUB
ONLINE SPECIAL

REGISTER ONLINE & RECEIVE

REGISTER ONLINE FOR YOUR 
NEXT HARVEST CLUB EVENT AND 
RECEIVE $5.00 OFF YOUR TICKET!   

Payment
Checks can be made payable to Harvest Club. 
Please send the check to the attention of Harvest 
Club Coordinator at Community State Bank 
located at 1500 Main Street, Union Grove, WI 
53182. Checks can also be dropped off at any 
CSB location. Important Note: Please do not 
send cash.  

$5.00
OFF

SECURITY: Preventing Identity Theft

Identity theft continues to be one of the fastest growing 
crimes in the United States. Community State Bank and the 
American Bankers Association recommends following these 
tips to keep your information – and your money – safe:

Passwords and PINs are Not for Sharing
Don’t provide your Social Security number or account 
information to anyone who contacts you online or over the 
phone. Protect your PINs and passwords and do not share 
them with anyone. Use a combination of letters and numbers 
for your passwords and change them periodically. Do not 
reveal sensitive or personal information on social networking 
sites.

Keep an Eye Out for Missing Mail
Fraudsters look for monthly bank or credit card statements, 
or other mail containing your financial information. Consider 
enrolling in online banking to reduce the likelihood of paper 
statements being stolen. Also, consider using Bill Pay or 
automatic payments to help reduce the amount of payment 
information leaving your home.  

Stay Up-to-Date on Your Accounts with Online Banking
Monitor your financial accounts regularly for fraudulent 
transactions. Sign up for bank app push notifications, text, or 
email alerts for certain types of transactions, such as online 
purchases or transactions of more than $500. 

Monitor Your Credit Report Regularly
Order a free copy of your credit report every twelve 
months from one of the three credit reporting agencies at 
annualcreditreport.com.

Shred Sensitive Documents
CSB is pleased to announce that we have three upcoming 
Shred Events to help you dispose of documents with 
sensitive information. The events are free, however we will 
be collecting cash donations to support local non-profit 
organizations. Learn more at CSB.bank!  

UPCOMING SHRED EVENTS  
Saturday, April 30th, 2022 | 9 AM until Noon
Community State Bank - Lake Geneva Location
200 Interchange North, Lake Geneva, WI 53147

Saturday, May 14th, 2022 | 9 AM until Noon
Kansasville Fire and Rescue 
23730 Durand Ave., Kansasville, WI 53139

Saturday, August 13th, 2022 | 9 AM until Noon
Kenosha Achievement Center
7915 Sheridan Road, Kenosha, WI 53143

Jennifer Braun
Harvest Club Director
JBraun@csb.bank 
(262) 878-3763 
 

Let’s get together at Shepherds 
Community Café in Union Grove and 
play some cards! Cribbage? Rummy? 
You name the game and we’ll bring the 
cards, treats, and coffee! No registration 
needed. 

Please note, our July event will also 
be the ticket pick-up date for those 
registered for the Polka event. 

Event Dates
Thursday, May 12th | 9 AM - Noon
Thursday, June 23rd | 9 AM - Noon
Thursday, July 28th | 9 AM - Noon
Thursday, August 25th | 9 AM - Noon

Location: 
Community State Bank 
1500 Main Street 
Union Grove, WI

Thursday, May 19th, 2022
Let’s explore Manitowoc together! We’ll visit 
Farm Wisconsin Discovery Center, enjoy a 
hot meal for lunch, and then visit the Maritime 
Museum. We’ll also purchase some delicious 
treats along the way! 

Cost: Members $110 | Non-Members $115

Pick-Up Location:  
8:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
St. Pauls Lutheran 
1610 Main Street, Union Grove

Final Sign-Up: Monday, May 9th

Wednesday, June 1st, 2022

Join us for a day full of laughs and good food! 
We’ll start off our morning by visiting the Simple 
Life Country Store, an Amish storefront filled 
with unique foods and gifts. Then we’ll head to 
The Fireside for lunch and a show that will have 
you laughing from start to finish. 

Cost: 
Members $110
Non-Members $115

Pick-Up Locations:  
8:15 AM - 5:15 PM 
St. Pauls Lutheran   
1610 Main Street 
Union Grove

Final Sign-Up: Wednesday, May 11th

8:30 AM - 5:00 PM 
DW Coffee 
201 W Main Street 
Rochester


